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Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds
We have been revising all 
the sounds and blends we 
have learnt this year, and 

applying them in our writing 
to get ready for Year One! Maths

This week we have been 
looking at 2D and 3D shape. 

We have been describing 
them using mathematical 
language such as faces, 

sides, edges, corners and 
vertices.  

Farm visit
The children really enjoyed 
our visit from the mobile 

farm. They met goats, pigs, 
geese, ducks, ducklings 

chickens and 2 donkeys. The 
children were very kind 

towards the animals. What a 
lovely summer treat! 

Summer Concert
Wow! Didn't the children 
perform brilliantly at our 

Summer Concert on 
Thursday? We are so proud 
of their efforts. Thanks for 

all your support with the 
costumes and singing with 

them. 

Literacy
We have been writing about 

farm animals and our 
favourite Forest Fun 

moments. 
We have been writing stories 
for our new Year 1 teachers. 

Next Week...
... is our final week at school 
this year! We will miss the 
children so much! Please 

remember that on Friday we 
will dismiss early at 1.30pm. 
Friday is also a Mufti (non-

uniform) Day. 

You should have received your child’s 
reports yesterday. We love feedback so 
please let us know what you think of the 
report (and the year) using the form in 
the envelope. Thanks! 


